NEWS LETTER

Annual MEETING

Tae 1958 ANNvaL MeeTinG at the Seigmory Club was a resounding success m
every respect Registration was the largest in histoy 197 anaesthetists and 73
laches The chmcal and scientfic presentations of the programme were of the
hghest menit, and 1t was evadent that much more time might have been pofi-
tably used both in discussion and n presentation Council recogmzed this fact
mn extending the 1959 meeting to four days

The busmess of the Society requned meetings of Counail on Sunday, June 22

Seen at Dance

Pictures by courtesy of Mr Gordan Staples
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Seen at Dance

Monday, June 23, and Wednesday, June 25, while the Annual General Meeting
required two sessions for completion of business

Despite all this serious side of things, however, there was time for play and
telaxation The farways and preens of the Seigmory Club course were well
populated by golfers, early and late The ladies’ tea on the tenace atiracted
many of the gentlemen, while others were busy acqurng saddle sores (or
brusses) or demonstrating the latest version of the dog-paddle n the swimming
pool
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The tradihonal cocktail party, dinner, and dance was “sold out” and the
affawrs of the evenmg covered the whole spectrum of formality and mformality
from black tes and the mstallabon of the President to beach suit athre in
honour of the Bribhsh Columbia Centenmal and the wvision of the Assistant
Secretary cooling her achung feet m the fountamn

This meetng was an important and pleasant occasion an occasion to share
the best in Canadian Anaesthesia an occasion to meet old fnends and to make
new ones Those who had this experience wall be lookmg forward to renewing 1t
n the same location from May 4-7, 1959
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Dr Eugene Allard addresses the Annual Dinner after hus mstallation
as President

SASKATCHEWAN DIVISION

Dr A R Deacock, late of King’s College Hospital, London, England, and
Dr J H Harland of Vancouver have jomed the Department of Anaesthesia of
the University of Saskatchewan as Instructors

Dr E T Thomas has left the Department of Anaesthesia of the University of
Saskatchewan to return to England

Dr A K Bradshaw of Edmonton, Alberta, has been appomted Research Fellow
i the Departments of Anaesthesia and Medicime at the Umversity of Saskat-
chewan

Dr K E Lee has passed the examination for the FA CA after 18 months of
residency traming at the University of Saskatchewan

Dr Otto Smuth has completed his second year of residency traimmg at the
Unmwersity of Saskatchewan and 15 now practising with Dr | Wishart and Dr
D Aiken in Peterborough, Ontano



